Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2019 9:24 AM

To: ‘Joel Lowry'

Cc: Ericson, Dean; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; yjimenez@blm.gov; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

Subject: RE: - ETC;s Cal B Pipeline - Site Assessment Summary and Proposed Remediation Plan Approval
(2RP-5103) (11-22-2018)

Attachments: 2RP-5103 - Cal B Pipeline - Pages from C-141 (Remediation Plan) Approval.pdf

Joel,

We have received your Workplan/Remediation Proposal for 2RP-5103 Cal B Pipeline, thank you. This
Workplan/Remediation proposal is approved.

The current NM OCD Environmental map does not consider this a “High Karst” area. Please excavate V-2 6”, V-3 6”, V-4
1’ as explained in the proposed remediation plan, since they are relatively shallow. A best case effort needs to be made
at V-1 4’ either through a track hoe, hydro vac equipment, or other options to replace the 4 feet of contaminated soil
with clean material. If resilient rock is encountered, please document the locations and depths, so we can have a full
understanding of the situation.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Regards,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Joel Lowry <joel@lowryenvironmental.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 2:55 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>;
yjimenez@blm.gov

Cc: Ericson, Dean <Dean.Ericson@energyTransfer.com>

Subject: [EXT] 2RP-5103 - ETC;s Cal B Pipeline - Site Assessment Summary and Proposed Remediation Plan
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Please find attached the Site Assessment Summary and Proposed Remediation Plan along with the applicable pages of
the Form C-141 that has been prepared for ETC’s Cal B Pipeline release. The release site is located on Federal land within
Unit Letter “A”, Section 12, Township 26 South, Range 31 East in Eddy County, New Mexico. If you have any questions or
need any additional information, please feel free to contact me by phone or email. Thanks.

Mike, this is the project that we had discussed in which we resulted to utilizing a masonry drill to collect many of the
shallow delineation samples.
Yolanda, | believe this was the larger release that you had seen on the Cal B that day that you were down there.

Respectfully,

Joel Lowry
Environmental Professional

LOWRY

environmental

PO Box 896
Lovington, NM 88260
Direct 432-466-4450

The content of this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or an authorized
representative of the intended recipient, please notify Lowry Environmental and delete this email from your system at
your earliest convenience. Dissemination or copying of this email, its content or its attachments is prohibited.



